Minister Dacic extended his congratulations for Hanukkah to members of the Jewish community
Saturday, 24 December 2016.
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First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
extended today his congratulations to members of the Jewish community for Hanukkah, the
festival of lights and dedication.

"On behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and on my own behalf, | have the pleasure to
extend my congratulations for Hanukkah, the eight-day festival of lights and dedication.

May you celebrate this holiday — the symbol of hope for a better life — in peace, tranquillity and
joy, together with your loved ones.

| hope that, in these festive days for all of us, we will find the strength and inspiration to address
the challenges facing our community."

p> lly open the UN House which the Serbian Government made available for use in the coming
ten-year period, free of charge, enabling all UN agencies, programmes and funds in Serbia to
be under the same roof.
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